
 

 

Product Change Notice 
Material Change of Insulation Cover on RTC Battery 

 

 Notification #: 2016050001 

 Date of Publication: 24th of May, 2016 

 Reasons for Change: 

Product Change Notice (PCN) pertaining to Avalue SBC (Single Board Computing) Products. This notice 

reflects the material change of insulation cover on RTC Battery. The supplier of RTC Battery informed 

Avalue that the current material was PE which would be replaced by PET shows as below. 

Current 

Material is PE in Yellow 

Replacement 

Material is PET in Black 

  

 

 Customer’s impact toward the change and recommended action 

There will not be any impacts on your current design and usage. All functions stay the same with 

previous version, Avalue has verified replacement. This change will be implemented when the current 

RTC Battery has run out of stock. 



 

 

 

 Products Affected & Suggested / Avalue P/N: 

All Avalue SBCs which installed this RTC Battery and the customized SBCs which leveraged from Avalue 

standard SBC. 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Thank you 

for your confidence in us in the past and look forward to serving you better in the future. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Jason Liu 

Director/ Embedded Computing Product Division 

 


